How to Utilize Zoom for Our Dance Studio
for students and parents
*You should have already received your teachers PMI or meeting ID from Mrs. Sara this will be important to have to join your class.

1) You can download Zoom on your phone or a tablet, but you can also log in through any web browser. 
2) If you want to get the most out of your classes you need to have a web camera or a phone that has a camera so that we can see your movement just as we would in class. Not using your camera is an option, but remember that if we can’t see you, we can’t make corrections that need to be made. 
3) Once you sign up with an email (this is a free service) it gives you the option to join a meeting. This is where you will use your teachers PMI to join the class.
4) When you get into class there will be a microphone as well as a camera that you may need to activate for us to hear and see you. 
5) Once class is started your teacher will mute everyone so that the focus is on the teacher during instruction. If you have a question, there is a button you can click to raise your hand. This will notify the teacher, but please give time for your teacher to respond. We will take question breaks often so make sure to not unmute yourself or the other people taking the class will see you instead of their teacher.
*If you join a meeting late please check the microphone to mute yourself so that we don’t waste valuable class time.
6) Another way to ask questions is to utilize the chat option and during water breaks your teacher can then check the chat box. 
*Please don’t use the chat option to talk to your friends this is for questions and feedback.
7) When your class is over you can leave the meeting so we can get started with our next class. 
Thank you all for your understanding in this difficult time. We are doing our best to keep things going for our students and help them to stay active and keep dancing! If you have any questions, please reach out to your teachers and we can do our best to facilitate your needs. 
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